
 

Ms Li Wei 

Director  

Furen International School 

345 Old Nelson Road 

Singapore 758692 

 

 

17 May 2016 

 

 

Dear Ms Li Wei, 

 

We are pleased to confirm the collaboration with Furen International School in Singapore (FIS) 

which provides a pathway for FIS’s graduates to enter Bachelor’s degree programmes offered at 
Centennial College (CMT). The purpose of this letter is to formalise the collaboration between the 

two institutions in order to establish the following: 

 

o Promotion of CMT to FIS’s students by Career guidance advisor as well as school 

counselors 

o The exclusive partner opportunity for CMT to visit FIS to conduct talks and interact 

with students, reaching out to them directly 

o The exclusive partner opportunity to join in FIS’s yearly University Fair event, held 
on the graduation ceremony for its Pre-University students 

o Display of CMT’s printed marketing collaterals such as prospectus books, 
handbooks or brochures in a student reading area in FIS 

CMT will issue conditional offer letters to graduates who have completed High School curriculum at 

FIS. Other equivalent qualifications will also be considered on a case-by-case basis. Please note that 

final admission decisions are made by CMT which has full discretion in deciding whether to admit 

any applicants. 

 

Should there be any clarifications required, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Kevin CHAN, Head 

of International Office at kevin.chan@centennialcollege.hku.hk for details. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Professor William LEE 

President 
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